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Kristen A. Joel C.            Charlotte C. 
 
Jaden C. Brooklyn D.   Wyatt D. 
 
Brooks E. Felicia F.        Hayden F. 
 
Hunter F. Lucas F.         Miranda F. 
 
Izabella G. Evan H.           Avery H. 
 
Brian H. Logan H.        Luke H. 
 
Nevaeh L. Jadyn L.        Claire L. 
 
Brayden M. Brieah M.      Vance M. 
 
Paige P. Gavin P.        Ally W. 
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23-30 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 
Provincial Assessments for Grade 2 Literacy 

 
23 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

Marigolds 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project this year. 
The Marigolds have been started  
and are well underway.  
 
We will be planting in June. 
   

Celebrate Notes . . .  

 
Subway Caught You at Your Best Winners for April: 
Jackson M, Dylan Totton-Cummings, Spencer L,  
Ally W, Jack D, and Colten F.   Congratulations! 
 

 
NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs will finish on 
June 16th. These will not be available during the last 
week of school.  Also for K students who will not be 
attending school on Friday, June 2, please deduct the 
cost of hot lunch and milk from your order for that day. 
 

 
“It is not how much we give but how much we 
put into giving.”                    Mother Teresa 
 
 

Provincial Assessment 2017 
 

This year Provincial Assessments will be held for Grade 2 
Literacy from May 23-30th.  

 
 

 
May is Food Allergy Awareness Month in 

Canada.  May 6-13th has been designated Food Allergy 

Awareness Week in our community.  Wednesday, 

May 10th is Purple Day! Wear your purple in 

support of raising awareness for Food 

Allergy and Anaphylaxis. 

 
Transition Days 

 
 

Over the past few years, Sussex area schools have held a 
transition day in the spring to familiarize students who will 
be moving to a different school in the fall.  
   
Grade 5 Transition – Friday, June 9th 
This year, students from Norton, Apohaqui, Sussex Corner, 
and Sussex Elementary will be bussed to Sussex Middle 
School for an orientation of their new school.  Information 
will be sent home when the timetable is finalized. 
 
Kindergarten Transition – Friday, June 2nd 
On Friday, June 2nd, current Kindergarten students will 
remain home while next year’s students spend the day with 
Mrs. Hoyt. 
 

 
Mother’s Day Sale – Wednesday, May 10th 

 
Please set aside those little ‘treasures’ for our annual 
Mother’s Day Sale. The Grade 5 students will set up 
the sale with donated rummage-sale-type items for 
students to purchase. (Note: Most items will be less 
than $1.00, no item will cost more than $2.00). We 

appreciate your donations and support of this venture. 
The children are always so pleased to shop for Mom! 
 
 

Attendance Matters! 
 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF APRIL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay tuned for Numeracy Week (first of June)  

 

 

TO ALL OUR SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS 
“Volunteers are not paid, not because 

they are worthless,  
but because they are priceless.” 

Unknown 
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